


said that HB 2504 website does have some additional information, but the data received from
now on will be more streamlined. The pdf attachments to the emails distributed in the fall will go
away, and the data on the faculty portal will include the summaries. The data included at the HB
2504 website will be different going forward from what has been available until now.

A Senator asked about the previous Senate recommendation to give students the short-form
IDEA survey versus the long-form. Dr. Franklin mentioned that the timing of this
recommendation was immediately prior to her taking over the administration of the IDEA



Dr. Cox then asked the following committees to review one policy each and provide
recommendations to the full Senate at the March 9 meeting:

Faculty Affairs: APS 860915 (Faculty Absences on Religious Holy Days)
Academic Affairs: APS 860904 (Academic Credit for Work)
University Affaris: APS 890228 (Use of Tobacco Products in Classrooms and Facilities)



